Messrse. Fo. Schichau's No. 1424.

A letter has been received from the Gdynia Surveyor
stating that Messrs. F. Schichau Gem.b.H., Danzig, request
to be allowed to supply this vessel with three stockless
bower anchors which were originally placed on board the
motor ship "PAUL HARNEIT" completed by the same Builders at
Danzig in July 1936.

It appears that these anchors have been replaced by
other types of anchors preferred by the Owners, and the
original anchors have been returned to the Bullders' Yard.

The Owners of No., 1424 have no objection to the anchors
being placed on board their vessel, provided new test:
certificates be issued on which it would not appear that the
anchors had been on board another vessel or that they had been
used at all,

The Surveyor states that he has examined the anchors and

in
in his opinion they are/suitable condition for being placed

on board a new ship.

It is submitted the Gdynia Surveyor be informed that there
would be no objjection to the anchors in question being
supplied to Yard No. 1424, provided the Owners' consent is
obtained, but in view of the fact that these anchors have been
previously used fresh certificates cannot be lssued.

The original certificates should be re-endorsed with

the new name in the usual manner,

Ltr. 25.11, 1
Ansd, 28.11, Vs

25,11 .38,




